
 

 

22nd January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Higham Lane School YouTube Channel - Remote Learning support for your son/daughter 

 

We're pleased to announce the launch of our very own YouTube Channel (click on the link below). The channel 

aims is to be the one-stop destination for remote learning support and guidance videos to enable your 

son/daughter to work confidently while schooling from home. Additionally, it's a useful resource for 

parents/carers in the support they provide their son/daughter through these difficult times. 

 

The detail - Higham Lane School YouTube Channel: 

 

Our intention is for the channel to grow as more relevant videos are uploaded, however at present we have 

the following student-focused playlists set up: 

1. Remote Learning - Zoom: Help voiceover videos on how to access and use Zoom 

2. Remote Learning - Google Classroom for students: As above, help voiceover videos on how to access 

and use Google Classroom 

 

Safety matters: 

 

We have configured settings so no comments can be left by viewers and those wanting to add a video able 

unable to do so. Only authorised members of Higham Lane staff will upload new content.  

 

How to access Higham Lane School YouTube Channel: 

 Go to YouTube and type 'Higham Lane School' into the search window. This will locate the channel. 

Please hit subscribe so it saves as one of your subscribed channels within your YouTube account. 

Furthermore, don't forget to bookmark the web address (URL) so you don't need search every time.  

The direct weblink is https://www.youtube.com/user/highamlanesch  

 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope you and your child find this resource of value. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Higham Lane School 

 

https://www.youtube.com/user/highamlanesch

